
ATTENTION ALLIANCE MEMBERS 

 
Your current program will now be the Prepaid Greens Account.  The P.G.A. will have 

the same Green and Cart Fee discounts as the past Alliance Membership, however, 

there will no longer be a “card" and this account will not be accepted in the restaurant.  

Also, the P.G.A. will be held at the Club where it was purchased and cannot be used at 

the Sister Club.   

At the beginning of 2018, we will begin transferring your Alliance Card balances to your 

new Prepaid Greens Account.  Please keep the Alliance Card until your new P.G.A. is 

confirmed in the system. Remember, the P.G.A. balance needs to be brought up to 

$1,000 to receive the golf discounts for the 2018 season.  Thanks for your support and if 

you have any questions please contact Chris Mowers at chris@nippolake.com  
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